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                       A parish school forming children to be faith-filled Catholics, to have a joy for learning, and to be responsible members of our community. 

St. Vincent de Paul School 

 
 
 
April 27, 2023                                                             Third Week of Easter                                                  
                                                           
                                         
 
Dear Families,       
 
 

Easter Continues…Our parish campus looks so beautiful                  

this time of the year. As the trees and shrubs begin                

flowering we have a wonderful reminder of new life and                

the amazing gifts our Lord has given us. Hopefully, the  

beauty of the earth will help us keep the Joy of Easter in             

our hearts. 

 

Rice Bowl Collection During Lent 

Thanks to your generosity we collected $2,958. With this we were able to purchase              

4 rabbits, 3 flocks of chickens, 3 schools of fish for a pond, 3 beehives, 2 pigs, 1 baby 

goat, and 1 cow! These gifts will make a difference to several families. 

 

Mile Run                                                                                                                                         

Volunteers are needed to help with the Mile Run on May 2, 8:45-9:30 & 10:30-11:15 and 

on May 4, 8:45-10:15. Students will be doing the run on campus. Please contact                      

Mrs. Taylor if you can help.  dtaylor@stvs.us 

 

May Crowning                                                                                                                                

Our May Crowning devotion is May 3rd at 10:45 in the church. We are asking all children 

to bring a single flower to honor Mary. Parents are welcome to join us. 

 

Spring Fling                                                                                                                                   

Thanks to the Social Committee and all of the parents working on the Spring Fling. It’s 

going to be a fun time and the weather should be great. Franki Aquino and Jenn Emil         

deserve a big thank you for planning and organizing the event. 

 

Music Fun During the Summer! 

The annual Kennedy Catholic Elementary Summer Band Program is July 10-14 at the high 

school. It runs from 12:15-2pm and the cost is $30. Miss McKamey invites all band              

students to this special week of music. Click the link for details and registration. 

https://www.familyid.com/kennedy-catholic-fine-arts-activities-programs 

Staffing                                                                                                                                           

Mr. Downing will not be returning next year. Please take a moment to thank him for his 

service at our school and wish him well. 

St. Vincent de Paul, pray for us.                                                                                              

With my love and prayers, 

                                                     

 
 
 
 
 
What’s happening? 
 
 
April 28                                                 
Mass, 9am 
Spring Fling, 5-8pm 
Rainier game ticket orders are due. 
 
May 2 
Mile Run for 7/8th graders 
 
May 3                                                  
May Crowning, 10:45 
 
May 4                                                        
Mile Run for 5/6th graders 
School Commission, 7pm 
 
May 5 
Mass, 9am 
  
May 8-12                                               
6th Graders Attend the Outdoor 
School 
 
May 10                                                  
Band Festival at Kennedy Catholic 
High School, 7pm 
 
May 12                                                    
Mass, 9am 
 

 
                                                                

                            

“If God                                                   
is the center                                           
of your life,                                             
no words                                     
are necessary.                                 
Your mere                                      
presence  will                                
touch hearts.”                                      

St. Vincent de Paul                         

                                                                                               

https://www.familyid.com/kennedy-catholic-fine-arts-activities-programs

